
  

 

WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

 
CHURCH HILL, WEST HOATHLY 

 
NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the use of Church Hill, West 
Hoathly from junction with North Lane and Highbrook Lane is temporarily 

prohibited from 24th January 2023 
 
The restriction will be in place Daytime only 09:30-15:30 

 
This emergency closure is necessary to allow Openreach safe access to Roadbox to 

repair damaged cable causing power loss or poor service to multiple 
customers. 

 
It is anticipated the works will be completed by 24th January 2023 
  

Emergency vehicle, Residential and Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times 
 

The alternative route for traffic will be signed on site 
 
This notice will be effective for a maximum of 21 days from the date given above 

 
Any queries about the effect of the closure on traffic using the highway please contact 

the West Sussex Contact Centre on 01243 642105  
 
Any queries about the nature of works please contact Openreach on 08001412004 

 
Dated 24 January 2023 

  
Matt Davey 
Assistant Director of Highways, Transport and Planning 


